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Dates for your calendar 
5/12 Lake High School 
 Orientation Day for Yr 6 
14/12 Reports Home 
17/12 Annual Awards 
 Presentation Assembly 
 11.30am 
18/12 Class Parties 
18/12 Year 6 Farewell 
19/12 Last Day of Term 
20/12 Pupil Free Day 
21/12 Pupil Free Day 
 
2013 
29/1/13  Teachers return for 2013 
30/01 Students Return for 2013 
04/02 Kindergartens 1st Day 
 

You can do it! 

Star Awards 

Keelan Ashburner 5/6E 

Tyalh Batistuzo-Hale 5/6E 

Matilda Best KC 

Kynan Burke 1/2P 

Laura Carrall 3/4B 

Anton Coppola KG 

Gypsy Cornwall KG 

Mia Fleming 1/2H 

Taya Daskowski-Green 1/2P 

Robie Hodgson 1/2H 

Lainey Hooper 1/2H 

Will Hooper 3/4O 

Jayden Huebner 5/6S 

Zachary Hunt 1/2P 

Joshua James 1/2H 

Beau Johnston KG 

Ella Kaczmarek KG 

Erin Kelly 5/6S 

Liam Kelly 1/2H 

Amira Kilinc KG 

Zoya Kinzett KC 

Jake Lopez 1/2H 

Stephanie Luo 5/6E 

Jayden MacLeod 5/6S 

Zane Marsh KG 

Jack O’Reilly KC 

Jack Pabis 5/6S 

Paige Parker KG 

Jenna Ross-Haast 5/6E 

Imogen Wahlert 1/2H 

Jemma Watts KC 

Imogen Young KC 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Hello everyone. 

Lake South has just congratulated the parents, who assist in the school, by holding a 
“morning tea”. These parents enhance all the children‟s education in the classrooms and 
their school life in general. They provide valuable help, from the P&C, Canteen helpers, to 
the classroom teacher helpers, who assist in a variety of ways. If you have ever considered 
assisting in the classroom, I urge you to “give it a go”. Speaking with all the parents 
yesterday morning, you gain the sense of satisfaction they obtain from their time in the 
classroom. Many parents are so busy in this day and age, but if you feel there is time to 
devote on a regular basis please give consideration to providing assistance in not only your 
child‟s education, but to other children who will benefit from your presence in the 
classroom.  

 

THANKS TO ALL LAKE SOUTH’S  
PARENT HELPERS. 

 

The Lake South children’s award system will end for the year on Friday, 7th 
December. Children who have gained the necessary rewards should hand them 
to the office before this day to ensure they will be included in the end of  year 
achievement recognition or morning teas. 

 

Still no sign of  the new school canteen. We were hopeful of  
delivery in the last week of  November or the first week in December. There 
is still 2 days left in this week!  LATE NEWS!!! The Canteen has 
arrived today!!! 

 

Please ensure all notes are returned to school for the end of year celebrations. Many exciting 
events are planned. 

There will be one further newsletter in the final week of this term on Tuesday, 18th 

December outlining dates for 2013.  

Richard Evans 

Relieving Principal 

THURSDAY ASSEMBLY 

Please be advised that Assembly  is held every  

Thursday at 12.30 pm,  unless otherwise notified. 



 Lake Illawarra South Public School  is currently accepting Kindergarten enrolments for 2013. 

Please pass on this information if you know of a family in the area with  

children starting school in 2013. 

PLEASE ENROL NOW!! 

2013 

Leaving, not returning next year? 

If your family is leaving the school (other than Year 6), and not returning next year, could you please  inform the Office, as soon 

as possible 

Thank you   T Gallagher 

Uniform Shop  

2013—The Uniform Shop will be open the following days at the beginning of the school year:- 

29/01/2013 open 9.00am—11.00am 

30/01/2013 to 1/02/2013 open 8.15am—9.00 am 

Then open as normal  - Open Thursdays 8.15—9am in the hall. Any old uniforms would be greatly  

appreciated. 

KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

Dear Kindergarten Parents/Caregivers, 

We are coming to the close of the school year and as you can see from the School Calendar, there are a lot of things happen-

ing. 

Tuesday 4th December was our  „Thankyou Morning Tea to Parent Helpers”. We really appreciate the time you have taken 

to help your children in the classrooms (or at home), Thank you! Also, Thankyou to the eight Mums who were able to come 

to the Parent Helpers Morning Tea yesterday, we hope you enjoyed it. 

We would like to keep the Literacy & Maths Groups going for this week, finishing Friday 7th December . We understand if 

you are busy at this time, and we will cease Home Readers and Tricky Words on Friday 7th December as well. 

Library books should now be returned. 

On Friday 14th December, the final reports and Kinder Portfolios will come home. During the last week of the Term, we 

will be holding the final Recognition Assembly for the year, on Monday 17th December, and notes will come home (this 

week) to inform you about the Kinder Class Party (including Secret Santa) to be held on Tuesday 18th December. 

On Wednesday 19th December, will be the last day for the children to attend school and this will be our “pack-up, cleaning 

day” . 

Thankyou again for the support you have given us in the classrooms. 

If there are any questions, please come and see us. 

Thank you 

C. Cooper and T. Gallagher 



CLEOPATRA’S HAIR ON THE NILE SALON 

80 Addison Ave, LAKE ILLAWARRA 

Phone: 4296 4470 

 

Prices as follows: 

Childrens hair cuts—$10.00 

                   Primary age hair cuts—$ 14.00 

                     High School age hair cuts—$18.00 

                    Ladies hair cuts—$25.00 

 

                        All waxing 10% off 

                       Spray Tan 10% off 

 We look forward to seeing you in our salon 

 

‘Write For Fun’ short story writing  

Competition 

 

Congratulations to the following Stage 2 students, 

who participated in the „Write 4 Fun‟ short story 

writing competition:-  

Kasey Ashburner, Shelby Bell, Brodie Burnham, 

Joel Hodgson, Lily Parker, Katrina Trajcevski, 

and Cherish Moore. 

Their stories were highly imaginative, well written 

and thought provoking. Well done to those that 

entered! 

Entries can be read on the „Write 4 fun‟ website: 

Write4fun.net 

 

Special congratulations to Remy Marsh, who 

was awarded a certificate for Excellence in Writ-

ing, for her piece „Dark Side‟, placing her in the 

top 5% of entries for this competition. 

 

Miss Olender 



FUN FRIDAYS AT LAKE ILLAWARRA PCYC 

Just a reminder that The PCYC is running Fun  

Fridays throughout Term 4. 

It is a free activity for primary school children aged  

between 5 and 12. 

It runs from 6pm until 8pm each Friday. 

Places are limited, so please book your child‟s place by 

phoning the club on 4296 4448. 

Children must be a member of the club to participate in 

this program. 


